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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please carefully review this list; 

for further information, ask your Curriculum Reps. You may contact your Curriculum Reps and the faculty 
author(s) if you have questions or comments. 

 C S - Intermediate Algorithm & Data Structure Methodologies in Python  E. Haight 
 MDIA - Race & Gender in American Media      K. Tripp Caldwell 
 MUS - Theory & Musicianship IV        P. Davies 
 MUS - Introduction to Musical Theatre Production     M. Carey 
 MUS - Intermediate Musical Theatre Production Workshop    M. Carey 
 MUS - Advanced Musical Theatre Production Workshop    M. Carey 
 MUS - Advanced Musical Theatre Production Workshop II    M. Carey 
 MUS - Singing Technique for Musical Theatre      M. Carey 
 MUS - Musical Theatre Repertoire for Singers      M. Carey 
 PHOT - Independent Study in Photography (four course sequence)   K. Jordahl 
 
v Honors Course Offerings for 2016-18: This quarter, Foothill college offered 17 honors courses—our 

highest number ever for a single quarter! In an effort to maintain that high level of offerings, and to better 
assist students and counselors in developing Ed Plans, the honors program created a proposed schedule 
of honors courses for 2016-18. Please consider the proposed schedule (available from your CCC Reps) 
when discussing your own plans, at the department and division level. The schedule also contains a list of 
desired honors courses that are frequently requested by students—if you are interested in developing an 
honors version of your course, please contact Bernie Day. Admission to some universities has never been 
more difficult, and honors courses will help make students' transcripts more competitive! 

 
v ADT in Elementary Teacher Education: Counselors have reported demand from students who are 

interested in pursuing a career in teaching. Foothill does not currently offer a pathway for preparing future 
teachers, and faculty across campus have expressed interest in developing such a program. Bernie Day 
has researched the possibility of developing an ADT in Elementary Teacher Education (follow this link to 
see the template) and encourages interested faculty to contact her. 

 
v Cross-listing Policy: Now that we have completed the initial step of creating a checklist of topics for 

cross-listed courses, CCC is working to create an official cross-listing policy. If you would like to provide 
feedback regarding such a policy, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v The deadline for 2017-18 approaches! Friday, June 17th is the deadline for new and updated curriculum, 

for the 2017-18 catalog year. CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS by that date, to ensure 
review by the curriculum coordinator for 2017-18. Please be aware that your department and/or division 
might enforce earlier deadlines for local curriculum review. Contact your Curriculum Reps to make sure! 

http://extranet.cccco.edu/Divisions/AcademicAffairs/CurriculumandInstructionUnit/TransferModelCurriculum.aspx

